
 

24.06.2022 

 

This is a letter of appreciation to acknowledge the association 

of BMCC with us for the last 8 years for the issue of 

sustainability and environmental conservation. 

BMCC has participated every year in the KVIFF festival and the 

faculty and students have actively contributed to the several 

events organized under this initiative, like film screenings on 

campus, photo exhibition, panel discussion on several issues 

and PowerPoint presentation. 

They have also participated in the round table discussions 

organized to plan the activities of the KVIFF AND GCCC Event. 

We sincerely acknowledge the contribution and active 

participation of the institute in this industry academic 

collaboration on the important issue of environmental 

awareness and sustainability and look forward to a great 

association in future as well. 

 

Thanks 

           

Virendra Chitrav 

(Festival Director) 

 


